
 

 

GreenWay links construction to begin in August 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ABOUT LOCATION AND ACCESS  
 
A general construction notice for the GreenWay links has been provided to residents. This 
note includes additional information about location of the work and construction access 
areas. 

 
Where will the work be undertaken?  
 
The work will be undertaken mostly inside the light rail corridor, near the areas below: 
 

• Constitution Road area to Dulwich Grove light rail station, from August 2023  
• Lewisham West light rail area, from August 2023  
• Cadigal Reserve, from September 2023  
• Davis Street area, from January 2024  
• Hercules Street Parkland, from January 2024  
• Johnson Park upgrades, from July 2024  
 

A map of works can be found on council’s website: innerwest.nsw.gov.au/greenway  
 
Construction sites will be accessed via the following areas, which have been carefully 
selected to minimise disruption.   
 

• Marion Street ramp into Hawthorne Canal, Leichhardt  
• Haig Avenue, Lewisham (minimal usage)  
• Cadigal Reserve car park, Grosvenor Crescent, Summer Hill  
• Smith Street, Summer Hill  
• End of Mungo Scott Place, Flour Mills area, Lewisham (TBC) 
• Hudson Street, Lewisham (minimal usage)  
• Davis Street, Dulwich Hill  
• Johnson Park, council vehicle access gate on Constitution Road, Dulwich Hill  
• Constitution Road, Dulwich Hill  
• Hercules Street, existing light rail gate, Dulwich Hill  

 

Keep up to date and make enquiries 

Keep up to date with future project developments on the GreenWay webpage 
innerwest.nsw.gov.au/greenway.  

http://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/


 

You can also subscribe to the digital newsletter: 
www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/about/news/subscribe-to-our-newsletters 

For general GreenWay enquiries, please contact Magda Jansen, GreenWay Engagement 
Officer, via magda.jansen@innerwest.nsw.gov.au or call 02 9392 5425 (Tue & Thu).
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